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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

  
Pursuant to MGL Ch. 40A, s. 9; The Tisbury Planning Board will hold a virtual 
public hearing on May 1st, 2024 at a regularly scheduled meeting to consider 

an application to modify special permit PBSP-3 dated; 08/03/22 under Section 
06.06.08; Food Service Establishment in the Commercial Management District  of 

the Tisbury Zoning Bylaws. The proposal to make some adjustments to the 
original special permit presented by Carlos Teles for the existing business 

called Nina’s Dine-N- Dash at the locus; 61 Beach Road, Tisbury, Ma 

AP 9-B-18 
 

A copy of the application and plans are available to review. Please send an email to the Planning Board 

Administrator aupton@tisburyma.gov with your request. Interested parties are invited to send comments 

and/or attend the virtual meeting. Please address any comments to the Planning Board Chairperson, Ben 

Robinson, and send to the aforementioned email. 

 

This meeting will be held remotely via Zoom platform. The Public 

can attend and participate in the meeting by the following method: 

 

Topic: Tisbury Planning Board 

Time: May 1, 2024 05:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84243086410  

 

Meeting ID: 842 4308 6410 

 

 

 
 

1) Please publish in the Martha’s Vineyard Times April 11th, and April 18th, 2024 

*Please attach tear sheets to invoices for confirmation, and email to aupton@tisburyma.gov Thank you.  
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